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Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am writing to give you advanced notice of our arrangements for the week of the SATs 
tests, which will take place from Monday, 14th May – Thursday, 17th May 2018 
 
 
On the morning of each test, we would like the children to come into school at 8:30 through 
the school office for a SATs breakfast. This will allow them to be in school in good time and 
for them to have something to eat and drink with their friends, as well as give us some time 
to make them feel as relaxed, positive and confident as possible. 
 
 
Below is the timetable of the tests so you know which test will be happening when. 
 

 
 

 
The children don’t need to be worried about the tests but if you or they have concerns, 
please talk to us at school immediately. Likewise, if you have any questions, please get in 
touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Brogan and the Year 6 team. 
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